
From: Walter Maakestad
To: Pilcher, Nissa R B (DFG)
Cc:
Subject: Revival of the Lake Minchumina Advisory Committe
Date: Thursday, March 21, 2019 9:16:02 AM

Hello Nissa,

My name is Walter Maakestsd,  former secretary of our local Minchumina advisory
committee.   About row weeks ago we conversed over the phone and I was left with the clear
understanding that the pending closure of our committee ( item 6 on the joint board docket)
would not be an action item on the present agenda.   
 We would like to get reinstated as an active committee.  Based upon the information you
provided during our short conversation,  we will have a committee list forthcoming. We plan
to meet next month. Please insure that the powers that be understand we are in the midst of
reinstatement and revival. 

Thank you and sincerely, 
Walter Maakestad, 
VP Minchumina Homeowners Association
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